
Wood Badge 
FOR THE 

21
ST

 CENTURY 
 
 

Leadership training at its best! 
 

Taught by experienced Scouting leaders in an outdoor setting. 
 

Personal growth, Fellowship & Fun!!!   
 

Open to all adult leaders: 
Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts, Varsity, and Venturing. 

 

WOOD BADGE COURSE SR-857 DATES: 
 

APRIL 11TH
 – 13TH

 AND MAY 3RD
 – 5TH

 2008 
 

WHEN: April 11-13 and May 3-5, 2008.  The first weekend runs from 8:00 AM Friday to 6:00 PM Sunday.   Weekend two runs from 8:00 AM 

Saturday to 5:00 PM Monday.  You must attend both 3-day weekends. 
 
WHO: All registered adult Scouting volunteers who meet the training requirements.  The only minimum requirement is that you have 
completed New Leaders Essentials, Position Leader Specific Training for your primary registered position and, for Scoutmasters and 
Assistant Scoutmasters, have completed Introduction to Outdoor Skills.  All other participants are encouraged to attend Introduction to 
Outdoor Skills, but it is not required.   

 
WHERE: Camp Lions on Tidewater Council’s Pipsico Scout Reservation in Surry, Va.  Directions are available on the Tidewater Council 
website: http://www.tidewaterbsa.com. 
 

HOW: Wood Badge participation is by invitation.  To obtain an application, contact the Course Director, Hal Scott at (757) 427-3221 or by e-
mail at cdrhal@cox.net.  Upon receipt of your application, you will be provided detailed information on how to get ready for the course.  A 
Class 3 physical is required to attend. 

 

HOW MUCH: The fee for all six (6) days, meals for the entire first weekend and the final closing luncheon provided by the staff, is budgeted at 
$200.  During the second weekend, each Patrol will decide its own menus and cook their meals on propane stoves and camp as a Patrol in 
their Patrol sites. 

 

INITIAL DEPOSIT REQUIRED: When you receive your invitation, you must reserve your spot for the Wood Badge SR-857 course with a $50 
deposit to be received at the Tidewater Council office no later than Friday, February 22, 2008.  The balance of the fee must be received no 
later than Friday, March 7th, 2008.  Your Unit, organization, or employer may provide scholarships to help defer the cost of this important 
training that will benefit you and everyone in your Unit. 

 

http://www.tidewaterbsa.com/

